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Amber Burke

From: Marcia and Roy Marble <mmarrealty@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 12:03 PM

To: Amber Burke

Subject: [External] S. 265

[External] 

S.265 is completely unnecessary and is being 

used as a vehicle for a Martin LaLonde Gun Control Campaign" 

 

It is totally wrong for VT. Legislators to infringe on the constitutional right to keep and bear 
arms by  
ordinary citizens.   
Just look at the testimony by the ACLU-this is an unnecessary infringement on ownership 
of private property.  
Marcia Marble 

Morrisville 

802-888-3418 
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